
Board of 
Directors
for Stonegate 
North Villages

The District is governed by 
a board of five directors 
who serve staggered 
terms. 

You can email the Board
of Directors directly at
board@
stonegatenorthvillages.org

Jeni Reilly, President
Holly Kamm
Alice Braun
Kevin Reilly
Warren Robinson

Upcoming
Meetings
The Stonegate North Villages 
Metropolitan District’s Board
of Directors meets the fourth 
Tuesday of each month at
5:30 p.m.

The December meeting will 
be held on Zoom. Please see 
the meeting info on the home 
page of the new website. If you 
would like more information or 
would like to be added to an 
email list to receive agendas, 
please reach out to contact@
stonegatenorthvillages.com. NEWS & ANNOUNCEMENTS

December 2020

Happy 
Holidays

The Holidays will be a 

little brighter this year, 

as we have some extra 

holiday lights being 

installed. Enjoy

a brighter, merrier 

Holiday Season!

Make sure to bookmark
the district’s new website!
www.stonegatenorthvillages.org
(See story on page 2 for more.)
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Community Advisory 
Committees
Are you looking to get more
involved in your community?

We welcome resident participation 
at our meetings as well as on our new 
Community Advisory Committees. We 
currently have community members 
providing important resident feedback on 
district matters including landscaping and 
the upcoming improvements for the pool. 

To learn more about the Community 
Advisory Committees and get involved, 
please send an email to contact@
stonegatenorthvillages.org letting us
know of your interest. 

New Open
Space Signs

The district is working on updating the 
signage throughout the area. This month 
residents will see that the parks, trails, and 

open spaces have new signage.

We appreciate everyone’s
cooperation in adhering to the

district rules for these areas. 

Residents will also begin to see new 
Stonegate North Villages community 

monuments as we enter 2021, a project
that will be ongoing for a few months.  

What is the best way to contact
Stonegate North Villages?

You can reach your board, the entire team,
and management company at

contact@stonegatenorthvillages.org.

StonegateNorthVillages.org

District Debuts 
New Website for 
Residents
We are excited to debut the district’s 
new website and hope you will take 
a moment to bookmark it today! The 
site, which can be found at www.
stonegatenorthvillages.org, is built 
to ensure information is easy for 
residents to find. The site features our 
new logo, color palette and brand — 
as well as photography from around 

the district. You’ll find meeting 
information on the home page, as 
well as news alerts. There is a district 
map that helps illustrate the borders 
of the district — as well as links to 
meeting agendas, meeting minutes, 
resolutions and the district’s budgets 
and financial information. 

The Recreation & Facilities tab has 
important information regarding the 
pool season, the tennis courts and 
the various open spaces throughout 

the district. The Links tab highlights 
information helpful to our newer 
residents and homeowners, including 
links to the Stonegate Village 
Owner’s Association, as well as the 
Stonegate Village Metropolitan 
District. We’ve also included 
information about utilities, as well as 
the fire and police that service our 
community. We hope the new site 
is a refreshing update for everyone 
and that you’ll reach out with any 
questions or feedback.
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